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The Anne Capano Charitable Foundation donates $4,000 to The Arc New London County  
 
NORWICH—The Anne Capano Charitable Foundation for Giving has presented The Arc New London County with 
$4,000 to be used for maintenance and support of two of its older residential facilities in Ledyard and Norwich. The 
Arc NLC operates 14 group residences throughout southeastern Connecticut, which are home to 62 men and women 
with intellectual and developmental disabilities (I/DD). Created in 2008 by Kenneth and Scott Capano, Jr. in honor of 
their sister, the Foundation donates to organizations and individuals in need throughout southeastern Connecticut. 
 
For more information on The Arc’s programs please contact Bambi Poppick at 860.889.4435 x116 
or bpoppick@thearcnlc.org. 
 
Please Note: “The Arc” is not an acronym; please refer to us as The Arc NLC, not “The ARC” and 
not “ARC”.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Page 1 of 1 


